
 

 

 
 
 
Friday 12 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Spring Term – Principal’s Roundup - 2 
 
Another great week here at Caister Academy, I wanted to highlight the following: 
 

• Thank you to all students for being respectful of the temporary closures of Year 8 and 9 
bathrooms.  The work is progressing well and on schedule to be completed at the end of next 
week. 

• Year 10 Enterprise students received a fascinating talk from a local entrepreneur, Trevor 
Fuller.  

• Senior Year: 
o Reteach weeks have been incredibly successful.  Classroom teachers have identified 

where students need to improve their knowledge or skills based on mock analysis 
and have designed lessons to enable them to do this.  

o Step Ups have been brilliantly attended, thank you for your support.  
o Mock results were issued. Copies of these can been found on Arbor under "reports”.  
o Fabulous Fridays launched this week.  Hardworking students are chosen for their 

outstanding work in lessons and receive a selection of ‘sweet treat’ prizes. 

• A special well done to our best attending form groups so far:  
First place – 9SWA (99.0%) 
Second place – 7NWR (98.8%) 
Third place – 9SMA (96.5%) 

• And to the form groups with the highest rewards this week: 
First place – 7RHA 
Second place – 10VSA 
Third place – 7DMI 

 
Reminders for next week and beyond:  
 

• Thursday 18 January - CET Instrumental Day of Play and Choir Trip 

• Wednesday 24 January - Year 9 Mingalaba Speaker  

• Thursday 25 January - Year 10 Parents Evening 

• Friday 26 January - Year 9 Judaism Experience  

• Monday 29 January - Year 10 and Senior Year ENSFC Medics Conference  

• Tuesday 30 January - Good luck to our Year 8 and 9 netball team who will play at home to 
Venture Academy. 
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Cold Weather 
 
We know that the weather will become colder next week. Please support us in encouraging your 
child/children to arrive with appropriate outdoor clothing. If you need support with purchasing a coat 
for your child, please do contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, I look forward to writing to you again next week.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Helen Seath  
Principal  
 

 


